
 

 

  
Newsletter Friday 24th May 2019 

 
Menu	Week:	Week beginning 3rd June 2019 will be Week 3 – A copy of the 
menu is on our website. 
 
Attendance:	Whole	School	Target	2018/19	is	95%	
	
Week	Ending	17th	May	2019	–	Whole	School	92.7%	
Top 3 classes;   1. 13S = 98.6%  2. HOLLY = 97.5% 3. BEECH = 97.2% 
 
Fathers	Day	Gift	Workshop	

	
The Friends of WFS are running a Father’s Day Gift Workshop in school on 
Friday 14th June (please note change from original date). Full information 
will be sent home with the children after half term. The cost is £2.50 per gift 
with the money and reply slip returned to the class team before Monday 
10th June so that the ‘Friends’ will have enough time to purchase gifts, thank 
you. 

 
Russell	House	News	
	
Russell House would like to say a big “thank you” to everyone who donated 
items for the food bank challenge. It has now been collected by the Black 
Country Food Bank.  
Student of the week last week was Suzanne for listening well to staff and 
having a brilliant week.  

 
 
 
 
 

  	

	 	 	
	
Community	Police	Visit	in	school	

This week we had a visit from our local Community Policing Team who 
met a couple of our Lower Phase classes and showed them around and 
inside a police car. 

	



 

Bishops	Wood	&	WFS	Allotment	
All allotment students are now seeing the benefits of all their hard work 
done that has been done throughout the Winter and Spring. We now 
have lots of fresh produce growing and they cannot wait to harvest their 
crops for sale and cooking with in school! 
Don’t forget Bishops Wood are holding an open day on Sunday 2nd June 
from 10am – 4pm which everyone is welcome to attend and it is a 
chance for you to see our students hard work. 

 

	
10T	Frank	Chapman	Residential	Trip		
 
Well done to all in 10T who took part in a fantastic residential trip last week! We spent the 
perfect evening in the woods learning how to light a fire and toasting marshmallows, and 
spirits weren’t dampened by the weather the next day as we took on the crate stack and 
archery. I am so proud of how the class pushed themselves to try new experiences, such as 
tree climbing and abseiling, and how they each cheered and supported one other as they 
conquered their fears. The trip was the culmination of a yearlong fundraising project by the 
pupils as part of their Asdan Enterprise course, so thank you to everyone who supported 
us!  

 

	

	

	 	 	
	 	 	

	
	

	

JUNE 
3 Children return to school for an 8.45am start 
7 Class lists home to parents 
7 HOLLY ASSEMBLY – Parents to arrive by 9am please 
12 KS3 Employer Event for pupils – 9.15-11.00 
12 Drayton Manor Trip – Lower Phase Classes 
13 New Middle Meeting for parents                     (Time TBC) 
14 Friends of WFS – Father’s Day Gift Workshop   **New Date** 
18 Secondary Sports Day         10am – 12pm at Stourport Sports Centre 
18 ‘New Reception’ meeting for parents              (Time TBC) 



 

 

Wyre Forest Poppins 
 
 
 

 
Monday afternoons at Wyre Forest School 

We are supported by Barnardos and Family volunteers so pre-school aged children are welcome. 
Pop in and join us at 1:45-2:45pm on the following weeks:—  

 
 

Monday 3rd June,  
Snoezelen talking about what they do and what they can offer. 

 
 

Monday 10th June, 
Kemp offer care and support to patients, families and carers who are experiencing 

illness and bereavement. 
 
 

Monday 17th June, 
Bev Thorne, Signalong.  

 
 

Monday 24th June,  
Sue Jones discussing ASD issues and how to manage them.  

 
 

Monday 1st July,  
Caroline Webster from the Fire service talking about fire safety in the home. 

 
 

Monday 8th July, 
Bev Thorne, Signalong.  

 
 

 
Monday 15th July, 

Library services to deliver sensory story telling session. 
 

 
 

 
 


